20th October 2017

Drama after school club performance

On Wednesday 1°° November (just after the half term break) the drama club will be meeting
as normal straight after school and will be doing a dress rehearsal for a short Halloween
performance for the parents of those attending the drama club happening at collection
time.

So we would like to invite you to arrive for 4.15 pm on 1% November at St Mary’s for this
show. If possible, on this day, please could your child bring with them a spooky Halloween
outfit or black clothes to be used in our Halloween performance.

Many thanks for your attention to this matter; we look forward to seeing you on the 1%,

Regards,

Mrs Gannon
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